

D'Amico, CCIM, passes away

November 17, 2017 - Connecticut

Wayne D'Amico, CCIM

Hartford, CT It is with great sadness that CCIM Institute shares the news of past CCIM Institute president Wayne D'Amico, CCIM, passing away on November 3 due to pancreatic cancer.

"Wayne was a great friend, an industry icon, as well as a great husband and father," said CCIM Institute president Robin Webb, CCIM. "Please keep Betsy and their sons in your thoughts and prayers."

D'Amico began his career as a commercial broker in 1989 and earned his CCIM designation in 1996. In 2002, he was elected to the CCIM board of directors. In 2011, D'Amico became CCIM Institute first vice president and subsequently became 2013 CCIM Institute president.

The CCIM Foundation, the charitable arm of CCIM Institute, has created the Wayne D'Amico Memorial Fund. CCIM Institute and the Foundation have contributed the initial \$10,000 to start the fund which will be used to provide financial assistance to his two sons for their college education. Donations made to this fund are tax deductible.

In lieu of flowers and cards, the family asks that memories be shared on his CCIM memorial page. These memories will be printed and provided to the family.

Please make donations by visiting www.ccimef.org/give-now.asp.

Checks can also be addressed to: The CCIM Foundation

430 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 700

Chicago, IL 60611. (Include in note section: Wayne D'Amico Fund)

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540